Sauk Valley Community College December 19, 2018

Agenda Item 3.1.1

Topic:

Retirements

Mission:

Sauk Valley Community College is dedicated to teaching and

scholarship while engaging the community in lifelong learning, public

service, and economic development.

Presented By:

Dr. David Hellmich

Presentation:

The College fulfills its mission of providing quality learning opportunities through the faculty and staff who dedicate their professional lives to being Sauk Valley Community College educators. The following retirees are among the College's most dedicated faculty and staff:

- Mike Hunter will be retiring on December 31, 2018. Mike began employment at Sauk on February 2, 1998 as a second shift custodian. He was promoted to lead first shift custodian in 2000. We thank Mike for his twenty years of service to Sauk Valley Community College.
- Frank Murphy led many projects at Sauk as the Director of Facilities during his six-year tenure. These projects include the Student Services Center and the front entrances to the College. We thank Frank for his service to SVCC! He retired officially on October 31, 2018.
- Lois Young starting teaching CNA labs at Sauk on August 20, 2012 for the SVCC Nursing Program. We thank Lois for her six years of service to the College and our students.
- Judy Randall was as an adjunct faculty member for the SVCC Nursing Program for seven years. She taught beginning and advanced CNA lectures and labs. Judy also worked full-time as a CNA Coordinator for one semester. We thank Judy for her service to the College and our students.
- Dr. Mary Lou Kidder held many roles at SVCC. She started as an Instructor for Computer Information Systems in 1994 and was promoted to Assistant Professor, Associate Professor, and Professor. She also served as the Dean of Instructional Services during her 24 years of service to the College. We thank Mary Lou for her contributions to SVCC! She retired on July 31 of this year.

\cdot	
	,